UNION BRAE & NORHAM NEWSLETTER
Missed Appointments
We are still experiencing a huge number of missed appointments recently, as many as 40 a week. This has a serious impact on the service we are able to offer our patients, not only because of the huge financial cost to the practice but the lack of appointments available to patients who need our services. If you are unable to attend for any reason please let us know as soon as possible. Patients who frequently fail to attend for appointments will receive a letter and may ultimately be removed from our practice list.
New website
Our website address is: www.unionbraesurgery.com 

The new site contains all the information you will need about the practice and our services. It also has emergency contact details for all the hospitals in the area, and a notice board for all relevant news items.
Contacting Us
Our phones are busiest first thing in the morning, if your call is not urgent please ring after 10.30, and ring for results after 1pm
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Prescriptions

Repeat prescriptions received by the surgery are ready in 48 hours. If you are going to need medication over the holidays please leave plenty of time for your requests to be dealt with. At this time of year we are unable to process requests any quicker.
Carer’s Clinics 
If you are a carer or know someone who is, come along and meet the representative from Carers Northumberland, who will be in our waiting room on the last Wednesday of every month, 10 until 1pm.
FLU Clinics
If you do not want to attend for the Flu jab or you have had it done elsewhere please let us know so we do not contact you for an appointment.

Hospital appointments

If you are waiting for a hospital appointment you can contact the hospitals contact centre on 0344 811 8111, or use the number on the top of the letter from your consultant to enquire. 
Telephone Numbers
Please make sure we have a correct telephone number for you, If you change your phone number and/ or address please inform us so we can keep your records up to date.
Choose and Book
If the doctor refers you for certain hospital appointments, you may be able to use the choose and book system to book an appointment at a time that is convenient to you. If the type of appointment you are referred for is one that can be booked by this system , you will be sent a letter explaining how to access the system. Unfortunately this is not available for all referrals yet. If you have difficulty with the system please contact the surgery for assistance.
Electronic prescriptions

From December the practice will be introducing electronic prescriptions. This will not affect dispensing patients at either practice. 

If you collect your medication from a pharmacy, just attend the pharmacy in the usual way to collect your medication, as the prescription will have been sent to them electronically. Prescriptions issued on the day by the doctors will be in paper form for you to take to a pharmacy of your choice.
Christmas opening hours

We are closed from 4pm on Christmas Eve close at 4pm

Christmas Day Closed

Monday Dec 28th Closed 

New Years Eve close at 4pm

New Years Day closed

We are open as normal on all other days

If you need medical assistance over the holiday season:

Dial 999 for an emergency

Dial 111 for advice and information, 

Calls to this number are free.

If you would like more information please check our website 

The Partners and Staff at Union Brae and Norham Surgeries wish all our patients a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

